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PROJECT UPDATE 

WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT AND IMPROVEMENT 
PRINCE JOHN BOULEVARD, ST WYNTENS COURT, SIR CARODOC LANE 

CITY OF MISSISSAUGA 
 
What are we doing? 
• Paving the watermain trench and driveway patches. 
 
When? 
• Paving should occur on Monday, November 6, 2017 and Tuesday, November 7, 2017.  
• As this work depends on the weather, these dates may change. 
 
What does this mean for you? 
• Please make sure that the road is cleared of vehicles (and any type of materials) by 7 a.m. 
• You may not have access to your driveway for a short time. 
• Please do not park on the road during the above dates. 
 
City of Mississauga 2018 Roadway Rehabilitation Plans 
• The City of Mississauga has scheduled your street for Roadway Rehabilitation in 2018 pending 

Council approval.  During Roadway Rehabilitation works, a portion of most driveways will be 
disturbed along the curb and sidewalk. 

• The disturbed areas of the roadway and driveways caused by watermain replacement will be 
repaired using temporary asphalt at this time.  All areas will be restored permanently during the City 
of Mississauga’s Roadway Rehabilitation and your driveway will be replaced in the disturbed area 
from edge-to-edge across the driveway at that time. 

• For further information on the City’s Road Reconstruction Project, please contact Dagmar Chang, 
Capital Project Manager, 905-615-3200 ext. 5184. 

 
Project Updates 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• After we’ve finished, we will give you a postage-paid card for you to rate our work.  Please complete 

the card and mail it back to us. 
• If you have any questions, please call me at 905-791-7800, ext. 5052. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Scott Durdle 
Region of Peel 
 

C: Councillor M. Mahoney 


